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I am aware, that following the consultation, 

double yellow lines will be put in place on St 

John’s road, just past the school. As yet, I 

do not know the date that the work will take 

place 

This will have an impact on those of you 

who drive to school. The governors have 

been monitoring the situation since before I 

joined the school. I will write to you when we 

have further information. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you are well. 

FOSS have arranged a grand opening of our 

new mud kitchen next Friday afternoon, with a 

storyteller coming into school to share an 

exciting story with the children. 

Little Otters, Reception and KS1 children will 

be told a story and then KS2 children will have 

their opportunity. 

Following this, FOSS will be running a ‘Treat 

Friday’ event on the back playground. We’d 

love you to join us so that you can see the 

amazing mud kitchen for yourself.  

As such, there won’t be a Star Assembly next 

Friday. 

On Thursday, Mrs Squire, started working with 

the Year 6 children to re-establish our Play 

Champions scheme. The Play Champions will 

take it in turns to work with children across the 

school to lead games and play activities at 

lunchtimes. They will act as role models for 

‘good play’ and help the younger children to 

learn more traditional playground games, as 

well as some modern versions.  

This Wednesday, 8th February, is our Cyber 

for Parents talk delivered by Rob Bloor from 

Gloucestershire Police - it is a great session 

that will help you keep your children safe 

online. The session starts at 4pm until 5pm.  

Have a good weekend    

      

 James Taylor 



Term 3 Wednesday 4th January - Friday 17th February  

Date Class Event 

Tuesday 7th February All Children Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 8th February Parents 
Gloucestershire Constabulary—Online Safety for 

Parent Workshop at school 4-5pm 

Friday 10th February All Children 
Storyteller for children, 

Followed by Treat Friday at 3pm. 

Monday 13th February  Parents Restorative Practice for parents 4:30-5:30pm 

Wednesday 15th February KS2 Children Dursley tag rugby festival (TBC)  

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course. 


